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8 April 2009
Ms Debbie Yau

Clerk to Public Works Subcommittee
Legislative Council

3/F, Citibank Tower

3 Garden Road

Hong Kong

Dear Ms Yau,

PWSC(2008-09)70 - The University of Hong Kong
S4EG — Centennial Campus, phase 1
55EG — Centennial Campus, phase 2

At the meeting of the Public Works Subcommittee on 11 February
2009, the University of Hong Kong (HKU) undertook to conduct further
consultation with the residents of The Belcher’s on the captioned projects
and brief them on the latest progress. Members may wish to note that the
University met the residents of The Belcher’s on 23 March 2009. At the
meeting, the University explained the details of the proposed projects and
provided updates on the progress of the Reservoir Re-provisioning Works,
which are currently under construction. = HKU will continue to
communicate with the residents and the local community on the projects on
a regular basis.

Yours sincerely,

( Amy Wong )
for Secretary for Education

c.c. SG, UGC (Attn: Miss Joyce Lee)
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